BROOKVALE GROBY LEARNING CAMPUS

Valuing Everyone, Achieving Excellence

Weekly Parent Bulletin

7th July 2023

Dear Parent / Carer,
Good afternoon and welcome to this week’s Parent Bulletin.

With only one week left of this academic year, please find below important campus information relating
to our campus and students.

CELEBRATIONS & EVENTS THIS WEEK:

Music Ensembile visit to Birmingham 5.7.23 Yr12 Phoebe Smythe Mrs Stewart
published her first book published her first book
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Annual Sports Presentation Evening 6.7.23
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All Years e CAMPUS CLOSURE. Campus will be closing at 1pm on Thursday 13th July for the
summer holidays. School buses will be on site to take students home at this time.

® Lost property - Please click here and here for a selection of some lost property items.
Students can come to Reception at break or lunch times to claim their items. At the
end of term, any items still in school will be donated or recycled. We also have a
selection of small jewellery items and other small electronics.

e Possible Financial help for Families - click here for a letter outlining possible support
for families.

e Emergency Medication in School - a letter click here to view has been shared to all by
email this week reminding students to carry emergency medication, such as EPI pens
and inhalers, at all times.

e Lanyards - A reminder that Students will retain the same colour lanyard as they
progress through the school. Lost or damaged lanyards can be purchased for £1 from
Reception at break or lunchtime, whilst lost ID cards or bus passes can be purchased
on Arbor for £5.

e HPA newsletter- Please click here for the HPA Newsletter July 2023.

e Sports Day - Some students will be taking part in Sports day on Tuesday 11th July.
Your child will know if they are involved in this and will need suitable clothing
(preferably a top in the colour of their house*) and footwear. Students should
consider the weather conditions and wear sun cream etc as appropriate and bring
plenty to drink. Parents are not able to attend this.

*Students will know their house but the information can be found in Arbor
on your child's profile. Colours are below.

% Voyager- Blue

< Endeavour- Yellow
K7

«* Discovery- Green

e CAMPUS TRANSPORT - Correspondence was emailed to all Parent/Carers on Friday
23rd June 2023 regarding the campus transport for 2023/2024. Contracts with the

bus companies will be finalised next week, please ensure any requests have been
submitted.

Existing Year 11 students click here for information
Existing Year 7,8,9,10 & 12 students click here for information

Please note that places do not automatically transfer from this year to next.
All students MUST apply/reapply for a seat.

Any correspondence relating to campus transport MUST be emailed to

transport@brookvalegroby.com by Friday 7th July 2023.



https://drive.google.com/file/d/1pu387dWK2vfeN8Mjep0RzqUHCK096QGW/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_Od9HdFOrsUHn32yK-bDCYLVJb2bsMEA/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1N5TR66REr9E7JLm_qu5bG9iULeUnm8B4/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1F193qv0OYuiKGu7LcTO_zuAYRk1mSvZA/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1deyDSYEaKa-CVz5u4a4jYnke7tDb00C6/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1VCptlB4vyym4NeMJKNfWjaD7vKkKG8LV/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/12MmOt834Wcp0NemPR-oLW-Me7SWRi7ZR/view?usp=sharing
mailto:transport@brookvalegroby.com
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Hinckley and Bosworth Borough Council are delighted to present our annual ‘What’s
on this summer’ brochure for 2023.

The brochure is full of exciting summer events and activities taking place across the
borough as well as information and guidance for children, young people and their
families. “‘What’s on this summer’ 2023 can be viewed or downloaded for free here

Year 7

e C(lick here for the Iceland 2024 Trip Letter that was shared today.

Year 9

e Key Stage 4 Uniform - Reception is happy to accept donations of spare uniforms as
students progress to KS4 after the summer break.

Year 10 &
11

® Please see the letter below from the Minister of Skills, Apprenticeships & Higher
Education regarding T Levels:

RH Letter July 2023

Year 12

DMU trip - all students in Year 12 will be going to DMU on Monday. Please ensure
your child has their medication with them for the trip. Any student without
medication will not be able to attend. We will leave the campus after registration and
be back around 2.30pm. Students have been emailed the details about groups and
activities on the visit.

Personal statements - all students have started to plan and write their personal
statements, planning out their next steps for Post 18. Whether students are going to
university, employment or an apprenticeship, we are asking all students to write a
personal statement, showing they can talk about their achievements and celebrate
their success.



https://drive.google.com/file/d/1re_VuyXk4yfRRx9CcwLAJYpcD6_JcPjE/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1eyVrDbpDUd_oZkG8Bs4skCDP-NxVbjgl
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1MscPt3waISdTAqLe5N9E7QfKzSr-MN4Q/view?usp=sharing

